
From: Kiran Varma <kvarma704@yahoo.com> 

Date: Thu, May 21, 2020 at 10:18 PM 

Subject: Re: Helping Community During The Corona Virus Pandemic 

To: Shashi Chopra <chopra.shashi@gmail.com> 

 

Dear Shashi Ji, 

 

I am so impressed by your large heartedness, generosity and resilience in these challenging 

times. I could not help but write how I feel about you extending yourself to the community at 

large without thought to distance, cost and inconvenience. You live in one extreme part of the 

county and are extending yourself to whoever is in need anywhere in the county. You are one of 

a kind. While people are complaining about being stranded at home, trying to pleasure 

themselves with online and Zoom activities, being depressed about how long this is going to 

last—- you are running around and reaching out to the needy, at a certain risk to yourself. 

 

Your actions are a real test of humanity and sacrifice which is part of your nature. The world 

needs more people like you. May you always be safe and healthy.  

 

God Bless you. 

 

With regards and best wishes, 

 

Kiran Varma 
 


